8/16/2016 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Fwd: Couple of Questions

ﬁ Mary Jo Pachla <pachlam@rochesterhills.org>

Fwd: Couple of Questions

Barbara Smith <smithb@rochesterhills.org> Tue, Aug 16, 2016 at 3:00 PM
To: Leanne Scott <scottl@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: Mary Jo Pachla <pachlam@rochesterhills.org>

Leanne: Below is the response I received from John Staran regarding his review of the Metro Act Application from
123.Net, Inc.

Barbara J. Smith

Permit Coordinator

1000 Rochester Hills Drive | Rochester Hills, MI 48309
Direct: 248.841.2493 | Fax: 248.656.4758
smithb@rochesterhills.org | www.rochesterhills.org

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: John D. Staran <jstaran@hsc-law.com>

Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 11:46 AM

Subject: RE: Couple of Questions

To: "Patricia A. Petitto" <petittopa@aol.com>, Barbara Smith <smithb@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: Paul Shumejko <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org>

Re your second question about 123.net, | have reviewed that application. This application appears to be strictly for
underground fiber optic cable and use of existing AT&T conduit. Doesn’t include or refer to DAS or small cells or new
towers and poles, unlike some of the recent applications we’ve seen. So, | think 123.net’s application is appropriate
for processing as a Metro Act permit. So, it should be planned for placement on next council agenda.
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John D. Staran

2055 Orchard Lake Road
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Confidentiality Notice: This communication, including any attachments, is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential and legally
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please promptly notify us by return email, permanently delete this email and any attachments, and

destroy any printouts.

Treasury Circular 230 Disclosure: This communication is not intended or written to be used, nor may it be used or relied upon, by a taxpayer for the purpose of
avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code, as amended.

Due to security risks the following file types will no longer be acceoted. DOC, DOCM, DOT, XLS, XLSM, XLSB, XLT, PPT, PPTM, RTF, ZIP The City will
only accept DOCX, XLSX and PPTX files as well as PDF.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you
have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender.
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